

## Texas Public Power Association

May 31, 2016

Ron Bowman City Manager City of Boerne PO Box 1677 Boerne, TX 78006

Dear Ron:

Each year the Texas Public Power Association recognizes individuals and organizations for their accomplishments and contributions to their communities and to public power.

You have been selected to receive the *TPPA Gary Brown City Service Award*. This award recognizes outstanding leadership and dedication by a municipal official in a city served by a TPPA member utility.

The award presentation will be made on Wednesday, July 27, 2016, during the TPPA Annual Meeting to be held at the Four Seasons in Austin, Texas. The award will be presented during the Awards Breakfast and General Membership Meeting scheduled in the Ballroom from 8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m.

Please let Debra Scarbo at the TPPA offices know if you will be able to attend the meeting to receive your award. You may call her at 512-472-5965 or send an email to <a href="mailto:dscarbo@tppa.com">dscarbo@tppa.com</a>. I look forward to seeing you there.

Best regards,

Walt Baum

**Executive Director**